


Monopoly utilities should not be making excessive profits at the expense of Florida
families and businesses that are already struggling to make ends meet. For Panhandle
customers, this historic rate hike request is on top of a 64% increase from 2020 to 2023,
which occurred after FPL acquired Gulf Power. Additionally, we are still being charged a
Hurricane Recovery Fee.

[ urge the Commission to reject this unreasonable and harmful rate increase request.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Sheresa Copeland
Milton Florida



